
 

Notice of minor administrative amendment (Amendment 2) of the  
Fitzgibbon Urban Development Area (UDA) Development Scheme  
 
Under section 69 of the Economic Development Act 2012 (Act) the Minister for Economic 
Development Queensland gives notice that the Fitzgibbon Urban Development Area (UDA) 
Development Scheme has been amended.  
 
The scope of the amendment is explained in Schedule 3 of the development scheme and 
constitutes a minor administrative amendment under section 66 of the Act. 
 
The amendment took effect on 3 December 2021.  
 
PDA development applications over land in the Fitzgibbon UDA are now assessed against the 
Fitzgibbon UDA Development Scheme, effective 24 July 2009, last amended 29 July 2011. 
 
Questions regarding the amended scheme can be directed to Economic Development 
Queensland via: 
 

Phone:  07 3452 7880  
Email:   edq@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au  
Post:     Economic Development Queensland, GPO Box 2202, Brisbane, 4001 
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